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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Yesterday Gwenver Class enjoyed the sunshine at Nanquidno where they 

looked at newly planted crops in the fields which they hope to revisit to see 

the transformation. They also saw Shire horses and many species of birds and 

wildlife before enjoying a picnic on the rocks, looking towards Sennen. 

 

The class were lucky enough to also see a newly born calf as, whilst 

the walk was taking place one of the cows gave birth; they saw the 

calf being lifted into a stable and learnt that the calf will be named 

‘Gwenver’! Grateful thanks to Mr and Mrs Thomas for making the 

visit so special. 
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Please note that full payment for Y5-6 IoS Residential should be 

made by the end of next month please. 

Monday 7th May     BANK HOLIDAY 

 

 

Extra-Curricular Activities;  Breakfast Club from 8am all week- last food orders 8.40am 

Monday- Bank Holiday 
Tuesday- Gardening Club (Y3-6, please bring wellies and suitable clothing for 
the garden) until 4.15pm, Musical Theatre (Y5-6) until 4.15pm 
Wednesday-Maths Club (Y1-2) until 4pm, Cricket Club (Y3-6) until 4.15pm 
Thursday- Crochet Club (Y4, 5, 6), Rounders Club (Y3-6) both until 4.15pm  
 
Activities R Us – Short Stay Session to 4.15pm only £2.00 full session until 
5.30pm £4.00-  Weather Permitting- lots of Outside Play every day 
Monday- Bank Holiday 
Tuesday- Fun Space Painting 
Wednesday- Pom Pom Creatures 
Thursday- Space Ship Construction 
Friday- Space Pictures 
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Parent Governor 

We would like to welcome Mrs Vickie Hall to our Board of 

Governors as our new Parent Governor. 

Request from Activities Club for Crafting Activities: 

 Wool 

 Fabrics 

 Wallpaper 

Request from Mrs Kwiatkowska 
 
Do you have any unused gardening tools that you no longer need 
and could donate to school? We are looking for spades, forks, rakes, 
trowels and plant pots 
Thank you 

 

 

Buttons and Ribbons: Gwenver Class would be very grateful for any 

donations of the above should you have any unwanted ribbons or 

buttons at home. Thank you 
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